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Key questions and considerations regarding Social Media:  

1. What other policies on this campus affect this issue? 
2. Is there a better home for this material than a new policy, i.e. is it already covered elsewhere 

that just needs to be updated to reflect social media per se? 
3. Are there unique aspects to "social media" that warrant singling it out from good conduct or 

other issues? 
4. To whom does this apply (faculty, staff, students, administration)  -- relative to the answers to 

the above questions? 
5. What will stand the test of time, i.e., social media platforms change daily so we must think in 

terms of general issues. However, a policy that is too vague will be useless.  Students and others 
must be able to see whether this policy applies to a particular situation or not.  

  


